
 

 
Dear all, 
 
This weekend, not only do we continue our Sunday sermon series on the book of Ruth discovering the 
hidden depths of chapter 2 and the kindness Boaz shows Ruth, but this Sunday is also Father's Day - 
a day to celebrate and give thanks for our perfect Heavenly Father who loves each one of us! 

Church News: 

• Word on Wednesday  
Do visit www.eatonsocon.org  where there are a growing number of reflections that both 
encourage and challenge us. You can use this link every week! 

• Weekly Challenge 
Don't forget to send a photo of something that reflects Fatherhood to you. It may be a photo of 
your Father or children; it could be a hobby you share or shared with your Father. Send them 
to Jenny@barrett.cc by Saturday 20 June 12noon for Sunday’s service. 

• Finance / Giving Update 
Roy Notley, the Treasurer, now has available the annual letter of financial contributions each 
person has made during the past Tax year. If you would like to receive your letter of 
contributions, please contact him at finance@eatonsocon.org  
 
If you give using the Planned Giving Envelope Scheme, Roy will be in the Church Hall again 
on Thursday 25 June 10am-11am to receive any envelopes, together with answering any 
giving questions! 
 
On behalf of St Mary's, thank-you to everyone for your continuing support through this 
challenging time - it is much appreciated and helping to sustain our ministry. 

• Sunday 21 June Livestream Service 
After the service, please join us for Zoffee and Zea - a time of fellowship chatting with each 
other using Zoom. To join this time of fellowship, please contact me (vicar@eatonsocon.org) 
With every blessing 
 
Tim 
Vicar, St Mary's Eaton Socon 
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